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Hello Wonderful HHS Students! 

This is your weekly edition of the Thinking of You Thursday 

Newsletter.  The theme this week is positive friends. With all the 

social distancing requirements, maintaining friendships is truly a 

challenge. Hopefully the ideas will give you some creative ideas 

about how to stay connected with friends in a new way. 

Have a great week…Mrs. Flaming 
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